Friends of Hartsbourne
Coffee Morning
Friday 24th September 9:00am

After drop off, pop to The Duck to find out about the Friends of
Hartsbourne and enjoy a cup of coffee!




Learning Gems & Housepoints

17th September 2021: TOPAZ - Tries thelr best even when
they might be wrong, and is kind and supportive when others
make mistakes.

Year 1

Lily has been trying her best and showing patience when writing
and Archer has been supportive of his friends' work.
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Year 2

Sophia C always tries her best and is willing to have a go at all
tasks. Teddy is always kind and supportive of others when working
with them especially when they make mistakes.

Year 3
Rafi and Lily are always willing to put their hands up and answer
questions in class and don’t fear making mistakes.

Year 4
Hanasa has shown courage when tackling maths challenges and
Mason has shown kindness and support when others make

Fallow

mistakes.

Year 5
Isabella is always trying her best and is always looking for ways to
push her learning forward. Rahavi, is always seeking to improve

[
her work and is always kind and supportive. Fa I I OW W l n S

Year 6
Emanuel and Eowyn both have a great enthusiasm for learning
and are always willing to give it a go even if they are worried

about making a mistake.



New House Captains!

Congratulations to our new House Captains! School council
votes are still being tallied and will be announced next week.




